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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

The Newark-Granville Youth Symphony and Newark-Granville 
Chamber Strings will be holding auditions on Saturday, May 21st   

MAY 21st, NEWARK, OHIO – The Newark-Granville Youth Symphony and Newark-Granville 
Chamber Strings Orchestra will hold auditions for the 2016-2017 season.  Auditions will be 
held at the OSU/COTC Newark Campus Reese Center Auditorium.  Once the application has 
been received, the student will be given an audition time.  

The Newark- Granville Youth Symphony is for grades 9 - 12 
The following instruments will be accepted:  flute, oboe, clarinet, bassoon, tenor saxophone,  
french horn, trumpet, trombone, tuba, percussion, timpani, violin, viola, cello, string bass,  
piano, and harp 
  
Newark –Granville Chamber Strings is for Grades 5 – 9 
The following instruments will be accepted: 
violin, viola, cello, and string bass 

Accepted string players will be put into the appropriate group at their audition. 
Audition applications can be obtained by emailing info@ngsymphony.org or by calling 
740-501-0461.  Once the application has been received, the student will be given and audition 
time.  
 
The Newark-Granville Youth Symphony (NGYS) is an educational outreach program of The 
Newark-Granville Symphony Orchestra (NGSO), a local 501(c)3 nonprofit. The NGYS is in its 
ninth season under the direction of Susan Larson. The NGYS brings together gifted young 
orchestra musicians from Licking and surrounding counties, providing opportunities to study 
and perform a broad range of orchestral repertoire.  We are committed to inspiring cultural 
awareness and appreciation of music, strengthening our region's existing school music 
programs, and helping students develop their musical skills to their fullest potential. For more 
information, please call Susan Larson at 740-501-0461. 
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